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 430 Years of Dedication 
Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital (CPDMH) recently honoured 

its longest serving staff at a Reward & Recognition luncheon.  The event  

celebrated those who have reached long service milestones from five to  

forty years of service. Four recent retirees were also recognized. 

 

“Thank you to all of the award recipients for your years of dedication and 

commitment to our patients and to each other,” noted Toni Surko, CEO. 

“You have made a difference!” 

 

A highlight of the festivities was the presentation of a 40-year pin to Dr. 

Marty White. Dr. White is a former Chief of Staff at CPDMH and the event 

provided a wonderful opportunity to celebrate his four decades of  

caring to patients in our community. 

 

Congratulations to all of the recipients! 

 

Chief of Staff Dr. Rob Courchene (right) presents the 40-year pin  

and certificate to Dr. Marty White at the longservice celebration.  

They are joined by Board Chair Marcel Pinon (left) and CEO Toni Surko.  


